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Mario Herrera, who currently serves on the board of District 3 at Salt River Project (SRP), is seeking 
re-election. With a distinguished track record in both public service and business, he has been 
instrumental in SRP's role as a community leader. Notably, SRP provides power rates 25 percent lower 
than other local utilities and ensures reliable service, enhancing the lives of families and businesses.  

Herrera's background includes 16 years on the Tolleson City Council, with six years as Mayor, and a 
leadership role in the Maricopa Community Development Block Grant program. He has also 
contributed to youth development through managing summer baseball programs in Tolleson. 

In addition to his public service, Herrera has a rich personal and professional life. He's a dedicated 
family man with three children, seven grandchildren, and four great-grandchildren. Professionally, he 
brings experience from his 58 years as a licensed barber and 26 years on the Arizona Barbering & 
Cosmetology Board, along with his entrepreneurial stint owning and operating ACC Janitorial Company 
for 25 years. 

Given his extensive experience and commitment to SRP and its stakeholders, Mario Herrera deserves 
your support in his bid for re-election to the SRP board for District 3. 




